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February Recap 
Not much to report about February.  I was away but Trivia looked like it was very 

well attended.  Keep it up!  The more the merrier!!! 

March at the Club 
People are really enjoying the brunches and dinners…..why not join us.  Brunch is 
served on Sunday from 11:30 – 2:30 with a delicious menu, and Dinner is served 
nightly from 5:30 – 8:30 (another great menu).  Hopefully the number of people 
attending the club will continue to rise, so we may continue to stay open 7 nights 
for food.   
 
St. Patrick’s Day – Corned Beef and Cabbage dinner – March 17th!   
 
The Club has a raffle board up for 2 Bruins Tickets to any remaining home game.  
These were a very generous donation, and they are great seats!   Each square is 
only $10.00!!!  Proceeds of this raffle will go toward the NAC Conservation 
account as a fundraiser.  This is a good cause – anyone could win - take a chance! 
 
The Board has voted in the new members for this year.  Don’t give up hope if 
your sponsor was not notified yet, there may always be some no pays – which 
would open up a spot.  When all new members are paid, the applicants will be 
notified to resubmit for next year.  Please tell them to keep trying, very long wait 
list, not many drop outs this year.   

  
Certificates at the Club to be picked up are: Kent and Olivia Charney, Tim Mahoney, Dana 
Troxell.  Plaques from awards night are: Kent Charney, Dylan Dwyer and Sander Reinemo. 


